
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 4th October 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we discussed why humans were created last in the Creation Story and explored what 

makes our world wonderful. 

In English, we created our own comic strips and looked at Ug’s emotions throughout the story. 

Also we came up with similarities and differences between our world and Ug’s. 

In Maths, we started our addition and subtraction unit by recapping our number bonds, 

bridging ten and then beginning to add numbers together using column addition. 

In Spanish, we learnt our numbers up to 100. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Nigel and Roman for their great comic strips. 

Headteacher's Award: Louis for showing all the school values and being a really mature Otter 

and Orson for persevering and doing so well with his writing. 

Shining Stars: Isla, Louis, Molly, Zakir x3, Georgie x2, Rehan, Rosie 

Pupil Voice: “I can add big numbers using column addition.” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Farming Thursday 10th October – Children will need wellies and clothes that can get 

muddy/wet. They can come to school dressed for the farm but bring their school uniform to 

change into. Children will also need a water bottle and snack that they can carry – no crisps, 

sweets or chocolate bars. 

Thursday 17th October – Open Afternoon from 1:30pm – All Welcome! 

Monday 21st October – School Photographs 


